
System Name:  Williamson County 911 
Case # 17-C-195 
 

Department Review of Consolidation 
(Consolidation of PSAPs within an ETSB) 

 

Requirement Information Included Staff Comment 

9-1-1 General Information Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Verification              Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Plan Narrative statement that 
explains which PSAP is closing, 
the date of closure and to which 
PSAP within their system those 9-
1-1 calls will be rerouted. 

Yes ☒  No ☐ 

There are currently 3 PSAPS in the Williamson County 9-1-1 System:  
Herrin Police Dept., Marion Police Dept. and the Williamson County 
Sheriff.  Williamson County 911 will close the Williamson County 
Sheriff’s PSAP and relocate its 911 calls between the Herrin Police 
Dept. PSAP and the Marion Police Dept. PSAP by late August 2017.  
The Herrin Police Dept. PSAP will receive approximately 70% of the 
calls and Marion Police Dept. PSAP will receive approximately 30%.  
The two remaining PSAPs will back each other up.    

Revised Network Diagram Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

 

Conclusions:   

Williamson County has met the requirement of reducing its number of PSAPs by 50% or to two PSAPs.   

 

Reviewed by:  Stacy Ross 

Date:  July 7, 2017 
 
 
 
  


